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Dates for the diary 

November 

Wed 21st—Dogs Trust assembly 
Mon 26th—Open the Book assembly 
 
December 
Mon 3rd—Bauble painting workshop (all classes) 
Tues 4th—Class 4 Kitchen chemistry workshop 
Mon 10th—whole school pantomime (more details to follow) 
Thurs 13th—Christmas Journey whole school to Methodist 
Chapel 
                    - Christmas Lunch 
Fri 14th—Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children 
Tues 18th—Christmas Production day 
Weds 19th—Early Years/KS1 party 
Thurs 20th—KS2 party 
Fri 20th—Church Christmas Carol Service 2 pm—parents wel-
come 
              - school breaks up 
 
January 

This week’s achievers: 

Headteacher’s Award:  Nursery children for a great stay and play 

session! 

Alfie, Alexis, Harvey, Ashton, James and Lana for representing the 

school so well during interviews.  

Class 5: Y6– Rhys for showing an improved attitude  

               Y5– Jasmine for neat presentation 

Class 4:   Y4 -  Rubie for making improvements to and being proud 

of her work 

                 Y3– Evelyn for settling into Class 4 superbly and bringing 

a positive attitude to learning 

Class 3: Jack for his efforts in writing  

Class 2:   Annalise for applying phonics and reading knowledge 

well at school and home.  

Class 1:   Alfie for consistently improving with phonics and letter 

formation  

Nursery:  Hollie for beautiful singing  

                  Evie for a great stay and play session 

Sports Stars 

KS1—Mason for excellent participation in Multi-skills 

KS2—Layla for eagerness to try new sports during break times.  

Well done to all of our achievers this week! 

Attendance 

Class 4 were the winners again this week with 

97% 

Whole school attendance: 92.6 %  

Unfortunately we have not met the government 

target of 96%. We’ll need to try harder next week 

everybody! 

Nursery Stay and Play 

It was lovely to have so many parents come into Nursery for a  

‘Stay and Play’ session.  The children had a lovely time sharing 

their learning space and completing activities with their par-

ents and carers. Parents had the opportunity to look at their 

child’s learning journey and see the fantastic progress that 

has been made. The staff were thrilled to have such positive 

feedback from parents and a great time was had by all. Many 

thanks! 

Children in Need 

 

Well done to everybody! We have raised awareness of the 

great work that the Children in Need charity 

does  and had fun wearing our colourful and 

spotty clothes.  

We have raised a fantastic £106.  

A great fundraising effort -  thank you! 100% Attendance Spot Prize Winner 

Today we had a raffle to award a spot prize winner with a £10 

treat. All children with 100% attendance for the week had their 

names put into a box and a name was drawn out. The winner of 

the spot prize this week was Freddie in Class 5. Well done to all 

children with good attendance this week. Keep it up! 

Athlete Visit 

Children enjoyed circuits of sporting activities with GB De-

cathlete David Guest this week. Many thanks for the sponsor-

ship money sent in so far. We will reveal a total at a later date 

once all sponsorship is in. Many thanks! 


